
2nd July 2018 

 

To: Parents of Pupils in Year 10     

 

Dear Parents 

Mathematics revision classes for pupils and parents 

As part of Hollygirt’s drive in helping parents support their children in Mathematics, I am pleased to advise that 

we will be offering key revision classes for pupils in Year 11 (as at September 2018)  and their parents.  The 

classes will be taught on Thursday afternoons 3.45pm – 4.45pm, commencing Thursday 13th September 2018. 

Attendance for parents at these sessions is entirely optional, however it could prove to be a very useful way of 

helping your child in what is a demanding year.  Key techniques and strategies will be discussed in a very 

student and parent friendly manner. Pupils should bring their examination workbook to each revision session. 

If you would like your child to attend these sessions, please complete the reply slip and return to me by Monday 

9th July 2018.  

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mr D Sud 

Head of Mathematics 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

 
 
 

GCSE Maths Revision Class 
 
 
Child’s Name: ____________________________________  Form: _______________________ 
 
I would like my child to attend the GCSE Mathematics revision sessions commencing September 2018. 
 
I / we would also like to attend these revision sessions (please delete as appropriate) 
 
Name/s of parents attending  _______________________________________ 
 
    ________________________________________ 
 
I do not wish to attend these sessions with my child   

I will make appropriate travel arrangements for my child’s journey home at the stated finishing time of 4.45pm. 
 
Signed: __________________________________________  Date: __________________________ 
 

 
Please return to Mr Sud by Monday 9th July 2018 


